
Lord Baron of Oathaven 

Roland Bennet 

From 

Lord Baron of Varnhold 

Maegar Varn 

 

Greetings from Varnhold.  Your messenger arrived last month 

with your letter.  Brave of him to forge a path through the 

winter snows. 

We are glad to hear of your desire to visit our humble home 

and will be pleased to host you during the warmer months.  

With the likely invitation to Pitax in the month of Sarenith, 

Lady Sybil suggests that perhaps you would like to visit 

Varnhold for the anniversary of our founding on the 13th of 

Gozran. 

As your man commented that your lady wife is interested in 

the fair silks of the spiders found in our land, maybe a hunt for 

such things can be organized while you are here. Also, a visit 

with a scholar who is here to research the nature of some 

artifacts found south of our stronghold could be interesting. 

With the reduction in support from Restov, I hope that we 

continue to find common ground between our new nations and 

continue in good cooperation. I look forward to the 

opportunity for another visit between realms. 

Maegar Varn – Lord of Varnhold 


